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I am the mother of a 27 year old who is physically dependent for all of her daily needs and is not able to 
fly on her own. One of the greatest places for her to travel to is Disney World because of its accessibility 
and we have arranged for this to continue when we are no longer here. It would be such a great help to 
her if she did not have to pay for her companion's airfare. Her income is limited and it would be one less 
thing for us to worry about. 
 
Our family appreciates your consideration in hearing the need for this proposal. 
 
Thank you  
 
Elizabeth McMaster 

 


